
 

 

24 May 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

Maths Team competition, Winchester College, - 27 June   12:15-19:15 

 

I am delighted that your child has been selected to take part in the Year 10 Maths Competition at 

Winchester College on Tuesday 27 June.  We have been invited by Winchester College to put together 

two teams, each with 4 students + 1 reserve.  Your child will be a member of one of these teams.  

The competition consists of four rounds of questions and a small prize will be awarded to the winning 

team.  This will hopefully be a good way to meet other students who have a love of maths from across 

the region.  

 

Full school uniform should be worn.  Snacks and drinks are provided between the rounds of the quiz, 

but students may want to take a water bottle and other snacks.  We will be provided with a packed 

evening meal to eat before the journey home. 

 

We will travel on the Winchester College minibus (with me accompanying), leaving from Midhurst 

Rother College at around 12:15pm and returning at around 7.15pm.  Parents will need to collect from 

College, but students will ring whilst we are on the way back to confirm the exact time. 

 

On the Parent Portal, please go to “Quick Links” and then to Trips.  You can then give consent for this 

visit.  Medical details and contact details will be taken from Arbor, so please update these using the 

ParentPortal.  If you would like to discuss the visit, then please contact me at roger.burton@mrc-

academy.org.  For assistance with Arbor, please contact finance@mrc-academy.org   

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mr R Burton 

Assistant Principal 
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